
STRIKE AND 
VIOLENCE AT 
NHAVA SHEVA
PORT

Dear customers,

this is to inform you that the GTI workers have gone on 
strike on Saturday late evening onwards, which affected 
the overall movement of all the containers stuffed on 
January 17th, 2015.

There was a huge pendency and back log of containers 
which resulted in long queues of vehicles affecting the 
movement of all the three terminals.

The situation became more serious on Sunday when 
there were clashes between police and trailer operators. 
One of the police van was put on fire by the mob and the 
situation went beyond control at that time. Additional 
police force was deployed at Nhava Sheva late evening 
on Sunday to control the situation. 

Our agent managed to gate in some of the containers 
before this Dramatic situation started.

We will keep you all informed.

Austromar

Since January 18th afternoon the roads heading 
towards all the three terminals were blocked and no 
containers could be gated in. 
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This Newsletter was published on January 20th, 2015.
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